
July 24th, 2020 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
                                            Guys vs Gals Tournament 2019             
                           

                       
1st Place Winners, What’s-A-Mata-U—Team members, Carm Grande, Denny Zeri, Bill Jankowski, Rob 
Boyles, Captain Paul Andersen, Del Herfurth, Terry Slack & Robert Bianchi 
 
2nd Place Winners, Madams of Mayhem—led by Captain Jeanne-Anne Whitacre 
3rd Place Winners, Plen T Good—led by Captain Elly Burnett 
 
We aren’t playing in tournaments this year, because of the Coronavirus, but here is the photo the 
winner of the 2019 Guys vs Gals Tournament.  When playing in tournaments, the club awards 1st, 2nd & 
now 3rd place, with each team member receiving monetary awards at the end of the bocce club season.  
Last year we had a record number of members who were recognized at our annual Awards Dinner, 
which is normally held in November.  We are all hopeful that we will soon be able to resume our normal 
lives, and play in bocce tournaments.  George Paris, our Tournament Director, is just waiting to begin 
tournaments and has some great new ideas. 
 
Note: Remember to wear your mask at the bocce courts! 
 
 
 
 


